
  
PORT MANAGEMENT BOARD 

PRESS RELEASE 

NOTICE FOR G. P RATING EXAM 

 
In supersession to this 

office’s press release dated 

16.10.2018, The written 

Examination for Issue of CoC for 

General Purpose (IV) Ratings (G.P 

Rating) scheduled for 24
th

 November 

2018 has been re-scheduled to be 

held on 8
th

 December 2018 at  Dr 

B.R. Ambedkar Institute of 

Technology, Port Blair. All candidates 

who are willing to undertake the 

exam for issue of CoC are requested 

to apply to Port Management Board, 

Port Blair alongwith there 

Certificates of all applicable 

training/Courses. 

                                    Sd/-      

                                       Chief Examiner 
F. No.1-01/PMB/IV/GPR(NE)/2016/3897 


